
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Department of Transport and Main Roads is 
carrying out works to upgrade Southport–Burleigh 
Road (Bermuda Street), Broadbeach Waters. 

Work will soon begin to create a third traffic lane in 
both directions of Bermuda Street.  

As part of these works, on-street parking will be 
permanently removed on both sides of Bermuda 
Street, between Fremar Street and Rudd Street. 

A continuous yellow ‘No Stopping’ line will be 
marked which prohibits motorists from parking in the 
lane.  

Once linemarking is complete, on-street parking 
between Fremar Street and Rudd Street will 
constitute a parking infringement and will attract 
penalties. 

Timeframes 

Linemarking on Bermuda Street is scheduled for: 

 Wednesday 10 February 2016 
between 7pm and 6am.  

Residents are advised to please ensure all vehicles 
are removed from the kerbside prior to work 
commencing. 

For safety and traffic management reasons, this 
work must be undertaken at night when traffic 
volumes are lower. 

It is important to note that wet weather, contractor 
and site conditions may change this work schedule. 

 

 

 

 

 

What to expect 

During these works, the following traffic conditions 
can be expected: 

 the kerbside lane in both directions of 
Bermuda Street will be closed while 
linemarking is completed 

 speed will be reduced to 40km/h through the 
work zone 

 signage will advise pedestrians of any 
changed access to footpaths and pathways. 

Following the completion of these works, on-street 
parking on both sides of Bermuda Street will be 
permanently removed. 
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Stay up-to-date 

To receive our regular construction updates via email or 
SMS, please register your details. 

Phone: 1800 227 561* – select option 3 

Email: SouthportBurleighRoadSouth@georgiou.com.au 

For general project information visit the Department of 
Transport and Main Roads website and search for 
Southport–Burleigh Road. 

Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects 

Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 for traffic and 
travel information or visit www.131940.qld.gov.au.  

*Standard call charges may apply.  


